
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Early Education Provider 
 

Provider Agreement on the Delivery of Free Early Education for Two, Three and 
Four Year Olds 

 

The new Provider Agreement between Kent County Council, The Education People 
and Providers of Free Early Education for Two, Three and Four year olds with effect 
from 1st October 2018 is now available on KELSI: 
 

http://www.kelsi.org.uk/school-management/data-and-reporting/management-
information/early-years-free-entitlement  
 

Should you wish to provide/continue providing Free Early Education for Two, Three 
and Four year olds please read the Provider Agreement and sign the enclosed 
Provider Declaration indicating which of the free entitlements you intend to offer.   
 

Please send the original signed Provider Declaration back to Management 
Information by Friday 12th October 2018. 
 

You can scan and email the signed Provider Declaration to eyfe@kent.gov.uk or post 
it to: 
 

Management Information (CYPE) 
2nd Floor 
Invicta House 
Maidstone 
Kent  
ME14 1XX 
 

Thank you for your support for young children and their families in providing Free 
Early Education.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Alex Gamby 
Head of Early Years and Childcare | The Education People  

 
To all Providers 

 

                     
Kent County Council 
Room 2.36 
Sessions House 
County Hall 
Maidstone 
Kent   
ME14 1XQ 

 

 
                Email:    EYFE@kent.gov.uk  

             Our ref:     PA/OCT2018 

                 Date:    September 2018 
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